
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Cybersmart TIP#17 
	
  

Excessive Use 
	
  

Too much time online can impact on 

your health and wellbeing, family, 

relationships, work or education. 
	
  

To 
find out more 

about how you can keep 
your child safe online 
attend the upcoming 

cybersafety presentation 
schedule in your 

school. 
	
  
	
  

Parent Session details: 
Date: Monday 19th October 2015   
Time: 6.00pm – 7.30pm 
 Location: Main Administration Staffroom 
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